
 

 

 
Many have asked when we think we will be able to return to in-person campus programs. San Mateo County 
announced that we will remain in SIP through the month of May and Governor Newsom recently shared plans 
for a phased re-opening for the state.  
 
The PJCC is using these guidelines and additional recommendations from health experts to plan for a phased 
re-open schedule. Health protection protocols will likely require that fitness members return to the Center in a 
staggered capacity to maintain physical distancing and cleaning/hygiene. Some of our educational and 
recreational programs, including Jewish Learning, Cultural Arts and Adult programs, will likely remain virtual 
for some time. We will share more about all our re-opening plans as more guidance is available from state and 
local authorities, and we are able to finalize our timeline.  
 
Your continued support of our PJCC community makes all the difference. Thank you for persevering, 
thank you for joining us in believing in the good that lies in the future, and thank you for being a 
member of our PJCC community.  

Dear PJCC Community, 
 
Even while we in Shelter-In-Place (SIP), the PJCC remains committed to providing you and your loved 
ones with relevant programs, activities, and experiences. Our PJCC@Home virtual programming grows 
each day and demonstrates that our PJCC is more than a building—we are a dynamic, connected community 
dedicated to healthy living, personal growth, learning and connection. We have heard from you how much you 
enjoy our online JCC content! We are working to develop a new virtual membership to engage you while we 
SIP and as a supplement when we reopen our facilities.  
 
For the coming month, to support you and the community, the Virtual JCC content will remain free and 
open to all. If you can, please consider supporting the PJCC by donating your May dues back to the 
Center or by making a donation of any size. Your generosity allows us to support our dedicated staff and to 
ensure that our beloved Center will be there for you now and in the future. 
 
To donate your May dues, please click on the link or button above and include the following information: 

• Your full name 
• All names on your PJCC account that are being donated (adults and children) 
• Complete street address 
• Your cell phone number 

https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=219A451A88A1785
mailto:donatemembership@pjcc.org?subject=Keep%20My%20Membership%20Active%20in%20Support%20of%20Staff
mailto:donatemembership@pjcc.org?subject=Keep%20My%20Membership%20Active%20in%20Support%20of%20Staff
https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=219A451A88A1786


 
With gratitude, 
 
Paul Geduldig 
Chief Executive Officer 


